
 

Tiffany Hills Holiday Movie Night! 

 

Thursday, December 21st 

Doors Open at 6pm 

Movie: 6:30pm 

 

A free movie for all to come and enjoy! 

Wear your pajamas, bring your blankets and stuffies and 

come enjoy a fun evening! 

Pizza, popcorn and a bake sale full of goodies will be 

available for purchase! 

 

Stay up to Date with Facebook: Parents of Tiffany Hills Elementary 

 

Note: Parents will be required to attend movie with their children.  

No drop-offs please. 

Sponsored by: Tiffany Hills Elementary School Council 


